
 

 

January 19, 2015 

 

 

Steven King 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

 

RE: Rabanco Ltd. – G-12 / Eastside Disposal / Republic Services Tariff Revision  

 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

 

Please see attached updated check sheet and tariff page, item 5, for Rabanco Ltd, Certificate 

G-12 (DBA Eastside Disposal). Updates reflect adjustments to tax rates related to the King 

County Board of Health’s Local Hazardous Waste Fee. Adjustments to King County BOH’s fee 

schedule was updated and approved on July 7, 2014 to take effect on April 1, 2015. These are 

pass-through fees assessed on Residential and Commercial accounts we are asking for an 

effective date of April 1, 2015 to stay in compliance with the program. 

 

The new fee schedule is an attempt to move to a ‘usage based’ fee structure where Residential 

customers will see a reduction in rates and for Commercial accounts, approximately 20% will 

pay less than they are now, 71% will pay about a dollar more, and about 8% will pay about $35 

more. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Connor Vander Zalm 

Sr. Market Analyst 

Republic Services 

cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 

p. (425) 646-2426 

1600 127
th

 Avenue, Bellevue, WA 98005  


